
Postell Freeman Coleman 
Sidewalk Project

Fall 2021

ENGINEERING SERVICES
Roadway Design & 

Construction 



Meet the Team

Molly Zahorian Brennon Fuqua, 
Project Supervisor



• The project is 
located along E 
Lenoir St and 
contains Freeman 
St, Postell St, and 
Coleman St.

Project Location

Postell St



• Sidewalk exists on 
portions of Postell and 
Coleman St. This will be 
connected to the new 
sidewalk built. 

Existing Conditions 

• An Existing Handicap 
Ramp is located at the 
corner of Postell and 
Coleman St directed 
toward the proposed 
sidewalk along Postell 
and Coleman St. 



• Project was initiated through the Neighborhood 
Petition Sidewalk program

• City Council approved the petition at the March 3, 
2020, City Council meeting

Project Purpose



Project Map



• Updated Handicap 
ramp will be added to 
school bus entrance.

• Sidewalk will be 
connected to existing 
portions on Postell St. 

• Project Estimated 
cost - $321,000

Proposed Scope/Design



Project Schedule
Fall 2021
• Submittal to 

Development 
Services

Winter 2021
• Final Design 

Submission

Summer 2022
• Project 

Complete

Spring 2022
• Start 

Construction

Early 2022
• Advertise for 

Construction



Questions?

Contact Information
Molly Zahorian

Molly.Zahorian@raleighnc.gov
919-996-4056
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